
Thursday July 19, 2018

Dear Mayor Letham and Council,

My name is Amanda Smit and I am currently planning my wedding in Lindsay, Ontario. The

wedding will take place on private property. The property is located at 21 Ridgewood Rd, Lindsay,

Ontario. lt will begin Saturday September 22,201'8 at 14:00 and it will end on Sunday September 23,

2018 at 01:00. We will have approximately 200 guests. There are no structures on the property so a tent

willset up.

I am requesting an exemption from By-law 2005-025, the Consolidated Noise By-law. We will

have music at the evenU however, it will not exceed 01:00 on September 22,20L8.

I thank you for your time and consideration in regards to my event.

Sincerely,

Amanda Smit


